Southwest Health and Human Services
Warning about E-mail Privacy
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Southwest Health and Human Services (SWHHS) recommends that you do not use email to send us private or confidential data about yourself or others unless it has been encoded or encrypted.  Information transmitted by email over the Internet is not secure and can be intercepted and read by other Internet users.  In addition, SWHHS will not use email to transmit responses that contain private or confidential data on an individual unless we can ensure the security and integrity of the information or we have the individual’s consent to transmit such unsecured data.  Please note that any email submitted to SWHHS may be forwarded internally in order to direct it to the appropriate recipient.

I give SWHHS permission to transmit email responses that contain my private or confidential data over the Internet.  I release SWHHS from any liability if the information contained in the email transmission is read by other Internet users or employees of SWHHS. I understand that this release will expire two years from the date signed or upon written request. 
Date:  ______________

Signature of provider: ________________________________________
Providers E-mail Address:  ____________________________________
SWHHS Contacts:

Lyon County office:
Jackie.Johnson@swmhhs.com
Lori.Tammeus@swmhhs.com
Redwood County office:

Melanie.Guetter@swmhhs.com
Rock County office:

Jessica.Schmit@swmhhs.com
Gail.Bielen@swmhhs.com
Pipestone County office:

Judy.Vandenbosch@swmhhs.com
